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I support ending automatic voter registration thought Oregon Motor Voter! The voter 

rolls are full of people who are registered to the wrong party due to the automatic 

voter motor registration. Talk about disenfranchising people! Many were not given the 

proper ballots during the primary elections because they did not know they needed to 

check a box on the registration at DMV. So they did not get their parties ballot 

because they were automatically switched to the Independent or non affiliated that 

don't get to vote in the primarys. Not to mention the bloated voter rolls with people no 

longer living at an address when they move out of State or to a new Oregon address. 

This could lead to someone trying to use their name and old address to vote illegally. 

It's time to get rid of the DMV automatically registering people. They don't even ask if 

they are citizens. They only ask for address verification. So how many people have 

been registered that aren't USA Citizens in Oregon?  

 


